

## The Teston Club: Committee Meeting Minutes

### **Minutes of the meeting held 7<sup>th</sup> August 2017 at 7.30pm**

**Present:**(Secretary) Valerie Sharp (VS), (Treasurer) Robert Harker (RH), Terry Smith (TS), Steve Pascoe (SP) Max McHenry (MM), Jackie Andrews(JA), Annette Friend (AF), Graham Atkins (GA)

- 1) **Apologies for Absence:** Phil Bond, Jim Wood
  
- 2) **Adoption of previous minutes:** Prop: Graham Atkins, Seconded Steve Pascoe
  
- 3) **Matters Arising:** T.S. Re: Roof, all done and re-felted problem area. T.S Natalie's present bought, but not seen Natalie yet.
  
- 4) **Correspondence**(VS)
  - a) 1 letter (Book Club). Letter read out, regarding the music being played too loud for their discussions. It was agreed the music be controlled behind the bar. The television is not to be used for music. (VS) will a send reply.
  - b) Note from Steve Worcester, re Broadband service, after discussion it was agreed Damian to sort out box, need new router.
  - c) Quote for Snooker Table. A.M.K. Snooker and Pool. Quote accepted.
  - d) **New Members:** 3 new applicants: Christine Burberry, Carl Melia, Matthew Wilford.
  
- 5) **Finance:** (RH) No report (printer Issues) RH to e mail report to secretary. Bob said the bar takings are down. Lotto and Snooker still increasing. A short discussion about the bar ensued.

### **Income Year to Date August 2017**

<u>2016</u>	<u>2017</u>	<u>Variance</u>
Bar		

Subs

Snooker

Lottery

6) **Bar** (TS) Nothing. SP mentioned Damian's attitude, TS to talk to him. RH said people congregate round the bar, making it difficult to get served. VS, New bar person? not yet, ongoing.

7) **House :** (TS) Nothing to do except carpet, samples found and sample selected for quote purposes. RH said the ceiling tiles need changing **RH** to do

8) **Entertainments:** Next date is 20<sup>th</sup> August, Classic cars and BBQ 2-4pm.

Rest of year is sorted, Looking to plan next year. SP has booked an act near St Patrick's Night. The Entertainment team to talk after meeting.

9) **A.O.B:**

a) VS: mentioned about dis-respect by some members, derogatory remarks etc. Letter to send.

b)AF: asked if the Photographic Club issues have been sorted. Yes all seems to be fine, Paul isn't using the television.

c)RH: Bar takings, Promote the Football, hopefully pull in members.

d)MM: Dress Code: Max is concerned about the shorts being worn, that they were not appropriate, tailored shorts to be worn. Dirty clothes are being worn in the games bar. We are not a working man's club but a social one. Wants posters put up regarding Dress Code. (VS)

Meeting closed 8.45pm

**Next Meeting:** 4<sup>th</sup> September 7.30pm

**Signed:** \_\_\_\_\_

**Philip Bond**  
**Chairman**